
October 28, 1963 

Rabbi Edward ‘, Sandrow 
Broadway and Locust Avenue 

Cedarhust, N. Ye 

Dear Rabbi Sandra : 

Thank you very mich for inviting me to join you 

on the Board of Hadoar Associates. 

I would be pleased to accept, except for the fact 

that I am beginning to write a thesis and there=- 

fore have decided to accept no new obligations 

until T am done. 

I hope you understand. Please accept my best 

wishes for a great deal of success. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


